Supporting documentation:

1.

10.

On Friday 19" November 2021, at approximately 19:50hrs, | attended Clasic
Restaurant, 502 — 508 High Road, Tottenham, N17 9JF, with my colleague
Stephen Davies, ASB Officer, as part of late-night licensing visits across the
borough. Before | entered the premises, | could hear the loud music from
Tottenham High Road, which is approximately 15 metres away.

As we entered the main gate entrance, | observed a barbeque outside the
premises, the barbeque had a complete donner meat cooking and lots of other
meat, | would estimate the barbeque was catering for over 100 people.

| observed two male SIA security standing in front of the door, | identified myself
to them by showing my authorisation. | then proceeded to go upstairs with
Stephen Davies. As | walked upstairs, | had my phone recording the music as
it appeared to be live and was very loud.

As | entered the main hall, | observed a live band performing in the middle of
the floor, there was over 50 people sitting inside and | counted tables laid up
for over 200 people.

| identified myself to one of the staff members in the main hall, by showing my
authorisation. | asked to speak to the manger.

The manager approached me and when | identified myself to him by showing
my authorisation, he immediately told the live performance to stop.

The manager introduced himself to me as Alin Mandache, | asked Alin
Mandache for identification and he produced a driving licence.

| informed Alin Mandache that as | had witnessed live music performing and |
believe an offence had been committed | would be reporting him to the licensing
department with a view to legal action being taken against him for this offence
and previous offences, witnessed by myself and the Police.

On Saturday 20" November 2021, | asked Darren Tomlinson duty Noise
officer, to visit Clasic Restaurant, 502 — 508 High Road, Tottenham, N17 9JF,
as an application for a Temporary Event Notice for that evening had been
refused.

On Sunday 215t November 2021, Darren Tomlinson informed me that he visited
the premises on Saturday 20" November 2021 and an event was taking place
and he was refused entry by the 2 SIA security officers at the main entrance



